
 

 

 

 

September 4, 2020 

 

Aloha Owners, 

 

Hope all is well with you and your ohana.   

 

Just a reminder to Please Drive Safely and observe the 20mph speed limit within KBTS.  Watch 

for pedestrians, bicycles and golf carts.  

 

Please be extra vigilant at all intersections and driveways.   

 

The Board and the Landscape Committee have identified some overgrown common area 

vegetation encroaching on sightlines at certain intersections and we are addressing the 

Issue.    Please remember to Drive Friendly!  Thank you so much! 

 

Message from your Kohala by the Sea Board of Directors. 

 

Much Aloha -  Dom 

 

Dominic Yagong 

Senior Community Association Manager 


